
 

Dear Creekside Families, 
 Reading is one of the most important skills our children can learn. Set your child up for 
reading success by visiting our Scholastic Book Fair and growing your child’s personal reading 
library. By shopping at our school book fair, you will not only be giving your own child access to 
great new books to read wherever they go, but you will also be helping our school raise money 
to buy more books for our own school library. 
 
 On the back of this flyer, you will find the date and time your child’s class will be 
visiting the book fair. On the day your child’s class is scheduled, you can send your child to 
school with money to purchase books, or you are welcome to come shop with your child. We 
will accept cash, checks made out to CES, and all major credit cards and do not charge tax. We 
will also be offering Scholastic’s Book Fair eWallet. Book Fair eWallet gives you a safer 
alternative to sending cash to school. Simply create an account and authorize a spending limit 
on your credit card. Extended family can also fund student accounts – there is no limit to the 
number of eWallets a student can have! 
 
 The Scholastic Book Fair will be open February 14th – 17th from 7:45 am – 2:15 pm and 
February 18th from 7:45 am – 1:30 pm in the CES library.  
 

Also, please consider donating extra change to the Scholastic All for Books fund. 
Scholastic will match donations dollar for dollar up to $1,000,000 to donate books to schools in 
need. All purchases with change less than 5 cents will automatically be donated to All for Books 
(and no pennies to carry around!) 

 
For more information, please visit our Book Fair Homepage, linked on the CES website. 

Thank you for your support in making our book fair a success! 
 
Sincerely, 
Sarah Hillyer 
Library Media Specialist 

 
  
 

Slaughter – Tuesday, 2/25, 1:00 – 1:15 

Spring Book Fair! 


